

Oak Class Newsletter Highlight of the Week:

Friday 21st March 2025



We used Walkie Talkies to experience giving instructions when learning about algorithms in Computing!











Headteacher's Awards:

Riley C - For brilliant using his words to ask for OT breaks and say what equipemnt.

Finn - For great knowledge about the chicks and being quiet when seeing them.

School Rule Award: Kind

Thomas - For saying kind words to friends when playing games.

Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have continued work on our mid-year assessments.
- o For Maths we have introduced Money and looked at coins in particular.
- In Topic we continued our DT work on making our designed soft toys everyone is being amazing at the sewing!
- In PE we have completed Adventurous Activity objectives using apparatus and arrows.
- In Music we used Chime Bars to play and identify different notes, with a focus on pitch.
- For our PSD we have thought about 'touch' and how it can be comfortable, uncomfortable and necessary.
- In Computing we have looked at how we create and use algorithms, with a focus on communication.

Class Messages:

- o It's our Art Gallery on Monday 1:30-2:30 we hope you can come and join us!
- Your child's updated IEP will have been sent home between last week and this week - if you have not received it or have any questions, please get in touch.

Have a lovely weekend, from Oak Class adults!







